
Colebrook Center Fire Company 

  Minutes for June 1, 2020 

Colebrook Center Fire House 

 

ATTENDANCE: Benjamin Bartlett, Craig Carfiro, Jon Gray, Chris Kesl, Hannah McCaw, Bob Carfiro, John 

Fredsall, Tom O’Dell, Kevin Robichaud, George O’Brien  

 

Meeting called to order:  7:05 PM 

• Secretary report read, accepted as read. 

• Treasures report read, accepted as read. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

• We will be rescheduling the membership dinner to a later date. 

• Craig got an estimate to re-due the gold leaf on Tanker 31. It would cost $1800 for the new gold 

leaf, $100 to remove the current stickers, and the truck will be out of service for 2 days. We will 

table for discussion until next month.  

• The steak bake is cancelled due to COVID-19. 

• The adjustments to the tax abatement were passed. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

• Berkshire trail rider’s dinner has been rescheduled to Sunday, September 20th. 

• N95 Masks are located in the trucks and the office. If getting low advice an officer. 

• COVID-19 precautions & plans are still in place, continue to check your email for any new updates. 

• SCBA bottles went through testing, many expired. Colebrook Fire bought 12 new bottles. 6 for 

Center and 6 for Forge costing $10,000. We will be looking into buying 8 more bottles.  

• A motion was made and passed to buy 2 new Scott packs and sell the MCA’s packs. 

• We will be purchasing a demo tool, and having an event to show off tool to the community to thank 

them for their donation. 

• We will be talking next month about the idea of doing a drive/pick up lobster dinner. 

 

Fire Check: Bob Carfiro  

Adjourned: 7:50PM 

 

Respectful Submitted, 

Hannah McCaw, Secretary Colebrook VFD  

860-379-8989 


